Tauriainen, Andrew@Waterboards

From: Grober, Les@Waterboards </O=MMS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GROBER, LES@WATERBO70COQAFE-
C3A3-4DCB-8E6B-7COEEC93F2C874D>

Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 4:47 PM

To: Evoy, Barbara@Waterboards

Cc: Riddle, Diane@Waterboards; O'Hagan, John@Waterboards
Subject: RE: DWR letter re BBID

Attachments: Scan.pdf

Here is the letter.

From: Grober, Les@Waterboards

Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 4:39 PM
To: Evoy, Barbara@Waterboards

Cc: Riddle, Diane@Waterboards; O'Hagan, John
Subject: DWR letter re BBID

Barbara,

Did you get an email with attached letter on or around 9/23 from DWR regarding Byron-Bethany ID? If not or not
readily available, don’t waste time looking; I'll have Enessa scan. I'd like to post since it is a followup to DWR’s
“complaint” re Delta diverters, basically stating we should not include BBID in any info Orders since they report their

diversion to DWR—and have offered to share with us.

Les
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